Timothy Casey (Secretary to the Board)

From: Sapho Erel (Zoning Board of Appeals)

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 12:11 PM

To: Matthew Deleon (Secretary to the Board); Timothy Casey (Secretary to the Board);
Lynne Turner (Secretary to the Board)

Cc: James Wilson (Zoning Board of Appeals)

Subject: Public Hearing Cancellation Notice

Importance: High

Good Afternoon All,
Hope you are all well,
Please post this public hearing cancellation notice.

The Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) has cancelled its scheduled May 6, 2020 public hearing due to the COVID-19
disruption and Executive Order 2020-7. The hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, May 6, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. at 69 West
Washington-22nd Floor Conference Room.

Thank you,

Sapho E. Sukru Erel

Bureau of Economic Development

M Zoning Board of Appeals

M 69 W, Washington, Suite 2840 | Chicago, IL 60602
P 312.602.0545 | F: 312.603.9941
sapho.erel@cookcountyil.gov
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